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SECURITY ADVISORY  

 
 

In Afghanistan, the Mujahideen Day is being commemorated on April 28, 
2010.  From the period from April 27 to 29, 2010, the security scenario in the area is 
going to be heightened.  
 
2. The security measures adopted by the Government for this day will begin from 
mid-night of April 27 and onwards. With these arrangements, road movements inside 
and around Kabul will be affected by road closures particularly of those roads which 
are leading to Kabul City.  Afghan National Security Force (ANSF) will be manning 
extra check points/road block throughout the City. 
 
3. Meanwhile, there is a report of two rockets fired by the Anti Government 
Elements in Kabul on April 27 from Police District-8 and impacted near the stadium 
apparently hitting a wall. Another rocket hit in Police District-16 in the Macaryoun 
Section.  

 
4. In view of continuing inputs regarding threat, all Indians staying in Kabul and 
other parts of Afghanistan are requested to maintain extra vigilance. It is also 
requested that unnecessary movement to government buildings, public places such as 
bazaars and restaurants, may please be curtailed/avoided.  
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